
On site visit to Money Forward Vietnam and Bizzi（2024.1.18）

On 18th January 2024, Mr. Hiroyuki Kato visit the office of Money Forward Vietnam and Bizzi to exchange the 

opinions about the acceleration of Peppol e-invoice adoption.

There are many discussions, including “Big picture” of Peppol e-invoice products and services, with experts of 

Money Forward Vietnam. 

In addition, Mr. Nghia Vu, CEO of Bizzi, kindly explains their own products that enable users to support 

“Vietnamese Mandatory e-invoice”. 

Visit the office of Bizzi and meet the CEO, Mr. Nghia VuVisit the office of Money Forward Vietnam and meet the CEO (Ms. Nana Nagai) and technical team members
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